
 NEWSLETTER WEEK ENDING 16th DECEMBER 2022 

SAFEGUARDING NOTICE: Please note if you have a concern with regards to a child please contact Ms Fernandez our Designated 

safeguarding lead or Mrs Smith Responsible Named Person on 01274 545019 or office@hstb.co.uk  

Christmas Parties                                                   
Please see the list below for the days for your 

child’s Party day. They can come along dressed in 

their Party clothes to enjoy the festivities! 

Date Year Group 
Tues 13th December  Year 1 & Year 4  

Wed 14th December  Reception & Year 6  

Thurs 15th December  Year 2 & Year 5  
Fri 16th December  Year 3  

We will be providing crisps, biscuits, buns, juice 

and sweets. If you are wanting to bring anything 

in it must be in sealed packaging so we can check 

for nuts and seeds. Thankyou 

Attendance 
Best attenders last week were 6W 96.0% Well Done! 

Whole school attendance for the week was 82.7%. 
Attendance for the year so far is at 92.7% 

Please note absences will now be queried and proof of illness 
be required. 

 

Class  % Attendance  

6W 96.0% 

6J 95.0% 

RM 86.7% 

4I 86.3% 

5YP 86.2% 

3C 85.4% 

5SP 82.8% 

4B 81.0% 

2B 80.2% 

3S 79.7% 

2G 79.3% 

RC 75.8% 

1D 72.6% 

1A 69.0% 

Please ensure your child comes to school every day.  If 
your child is poorly, please remember to call school on 

01274 545019 option 1, to let us know the reason. 

            Upcoming events!                   

13th December 9.30am – Professional Stage Panto 

14th December - Christmas Dinner 

15th December 9.00am -Christingle Service in Church 

16th December 9.00am – 5YP Class Assembly 

16th December 2.00pm - Staff Panto for Children  

16th School Closes for Christmas Holidays 3.15pm 

3rd January 2023 – School Opens for the Spring Term 

MERRY CHRISTMAS & HAPPY NEW YEAR 

CHRISTINGLE SERVICE 

     On Thursday we will be holding our Christingle 

service in St Barnabas Church at 9.00am. Parents are 

welcome to attend. Please be aware seating can be 

limited. We look forward to seeing you there. 

Thankyou 

 

 END OF TERM REPORT  

On Friday the 16th December your child will be 
bringing home their end of term report. It will 

give you information with regards to pupils 
progress and attainement for the first full term 

and identify their attitudes towards learning. We 
hope it provides you with the information you 
need to support your child over the next term. 

 

 

 

CHRISTMAS DINNER 

 
On Wednesday 14th December we will be holding 

our Christmas dinner. We hope that all our 

children can get involved and join in. The staff 

will be serving the children and teachers sitting 

with their classes. Children can wear a Christmas 

jumper instead of their school jumper or cardigan 

for the day! If it is PE just wear your kit with a 

Christmas jumper! 

 


